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Review  
 
Before the Committee was a report by the Director for Digital & Resources, copies of               
which had been circulated to all Members and a copy of which is attached to the signed                 
copy​ ​of​ ​these​ ​Minutes​ ​as​ ​Item​ ​10.  
 
Councillor Stephen Chipp, Chairman of the Joint Overview & Scrutiny Committee,           
presented a report which requested the Joint Strategic Committee receive and note the             
findings and recommendations of the Youth Engagement Working Group set up by the             
Joint Overview and Scrutiny Committee. The Working Group had recently concluded its            
work​ ​and​ ​a​ ​copy​ ​of​ ​their​ ​report​ ​was​ ​attached​ ​as​ ​an​ ​appendix.  
 
It​ ​was​ ​proposed​ ​that​ ​a​ ​further​ ​follow​ ​up​ ​report​ ​would​ ​be​ ​presented​ ​to​ ​the​ ​Committee​ ​in 
January​ ​2018​ ​from​ ​the​ ​Director​ ​for​ ​Communities​ ​on​ ​the​ ​issues​ ​/​ ​recommendations​ ​and​ ​any 
financial​ ​/​ ​legal​ ​considerations​ ​for​ ​each​ ​recommendation.​ ​This​ ​would​ ​then​ ​enable​ ​the 
Committee​ ​to​ ​provide​ ​a​ ​formal​ ​response​ ​from​ ​the​ ​Executives​ ​to​ ​the​ ​Scrutiny​ ​proposals. 
 
Members​ ​welcomed​ ​the​ ​report​ ​whilst​ ​acknowledging​ ​the​ ​importance​ ​of​ ​listening​ ​to​ ​young 
people​ ​and​ ​their​ ​involvement​ ​in​ ​the​ ​future​ ​planning​ ​of​ ​Adur​ ​and​ ​Worthing.  
 
The​ ​Committee​ ​thanked​ ​members​ ​of​ ​the​ ​Youth​ ​Council​ ​for​ ​their​ ​contribution​ ​to​ ​this​ ​work.  
 
Decision,  
 
That​ ​the​ ​Joint​ ​Strategic​ ​Committee:-  
 

● noted​ ​the​ ​report,​ ​findings​ ​and​ ​recommendations​ ​from​ ​the​ ​Joint​ ​Overview​ ​and 
Scrutiny​ ​Committee​ ​and​ ​Scrutiny​ ​Youth​ ​Engagement​ ​Working​ ​Group;  

● agreed​ ​to​ ​receive​ ​a​ ​further​ ​follow​ ​up​ ​report​ ​in​ ​January​ ​2018,​ ​from​ ​the​ ​Director​ ​for 
Communities,​ ​on​ ​the​ ​issues​ ​/​ ​recommendations​ ​and​ ​any​ ​financial​ ​/​ ​legal 
considerations​ ​for​ ​each​ ​recommendation​ ​contained​ ​in​ ​the​ ​Scrutiny​ ​report​ ​to​ ​assist 
the​ ​Executive​ ​in​ ​providing​ ​a​ ​formal​ ​response​ ​to​ ​the​ ​Joint​ ​Overview​ ​and​ ​Scrutiny 
Committee.  

 


